

Antique Automobile Club of America

June 5, 2006

Gordon Dysart 524 East Summit Wimberley, TX 78676

Dear Mr. Dysart:

Congratulations on winning a National First Prize in your class at the recent AACA National meet in Waco, TX.

Your vehicle advances to Senior status and will compete in the Senior category with other Senior vehicles.

Enclosed you will find a National First Prize Winners Plaque. It is important that you attach it to a prominent place on the vehicle. Aside from the honor this plaque signifies, judges will be able to instantly recognize your vehicle as a National First Prize Winner and know you are competing for a Senior Award.

This plaque shall remain with the vehicle in the event of a change of ownership or if the vehicle undergoes a complete restoration within ten years of the date of the plaque. Anytime thereafter, the plaque may be returned to AACA National Headquarters and the vehicle can once again compete in the Junior category.

Congratulations again on your award. I hope you continue to bring your vehicle out to many more shows.

Sincerely,

Randy D. Rutherford, Sr.

Randy D. Rutherford, Sr. Vice President – Class Judging

RDR/rmr

Enclosure



